IT WEBSITE AND NEWSLETTER

Joint Proposal for the BoG at CISS, March 18 2009

By Nick Laneman and Tracey Ho

The new IT Society website opens up new possibilities for streamlining the submission and workflow processes of the website and newsletter.  In particular, the new website makes it feasible to allow IT Society members to directly upload content, which the Online and Newsletter Editors can subsequently review, edit and publish.  

In view of this new capability, the Online and Newsletter Editors would like to propose a joint solicitation and submission process for brief news items, announcements and events.  We propose to encourage members to upload such content to the website rather than e-mail it to us.  This will expedite the dissemination of such content and ensure that relevant information is not missed by either the website or the newsletter.  The website can be customized for different types of submissions, e.g. conference announcements would have fields for conference name, date, submission date, location and URL.

Recognizing that bringing about such a shift will take time, we will continue to accept e-mail submissions, but will inform members of the avenue for online submissions.
The Newsletter and Online Editors will continue to explore avenues to work together, e.g. developing an online newsletter/magazine.
